
From: Tammy Watson <Twatson@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 9:33 AM EST 
To: Brian Foley <brian.foley@fairfaxcounty.gov>; Clifton R. Gruver Jr. <chip@gruvercooley.com>; Michael Foster
<mfoster@mtfa.net>; Michael Kelley <mekelley@jbgsmith.com>; Robert Braddock <rbraddock@redhousearch.com>;
Theodore T. Lunger III (Tad) (tlunger@mcguirewoods.com) <tlunger@mcguirewoods.com> 
CC: Gary Greene <ggreene@arlingtonva.us>; Shahriar Amiri <samiri@arlingtonva.us>; Paula Eubank
<peubank@arlingtonva.us>; Helen Duong <hduong@arlingtonva.us>; Ebony Moton <emoton@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: LBBCA Hearing Wednesday, December 19th, 2018 

Good morning Chairman Chip and Board Members,

We did not receive any appeal applications for our scheduled hearing this month, therefore, there will be no hearing.

Wishing you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and a safe, healthy, prosperous and Happy New Year!

Sincerely,

 

Tammy Watson
Secretary to Local Board of Building Code Appeals
Management Specialist/Office Services Manager
Arlington County Government
Inspection Services Division
Dept. of Community Planning, Housing and Development
2100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 1000 (10th Floor)
Arlington, Virginia 22201
Voice: (703) 228-3356
twatson@arlingtonva.us
 


